UPDATE ON REMOTE LEARNING (April 16, 2020)

Governor Murphy announced today that all schools in the state of New Jersey will remain closed
through at least Friday, May 15", The Governor will make another announcement prior to May 15" to
either extend the closure or provide a date that schools will reopen.

Remote learning in the Garfield District will resume on Monday, April 20™". If you require any
assistance with remote learning, it is important that you email your child’s teachers as well as the
school principal. Please reach out if you did not pick up a district issued laptop and do not have a
device in your home.

I hope all students and families had the chance to relax during spring break and that you continue
to remain safe and healthy as we meet the challenges of Covid-19. Remember to check the district
and school websites regularly for updated information.

Thank you and have a good evening.

Ms. Sciacca
Superintendent of Schools



